
Year 5/6: 97.7% Good! 

Year 3/4: 100% Wow! 

Year 1/2: 100% Wow!  

Reception: 95.3% Below! 

Nursery: 93.3% Below 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

98.7%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

97.9%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A huge well done to our Key Stage 2 children who took part in our school cross 
country competition this week.  A superb performance from all the Y3,4,5 and 6 
children and a special thank you to Mrs Bell who organised the event.  HUGE well 
done to the children who received certificates today, we are extremely proud of you!  

Key Stage One Outdoor Adventure Challenge 

On a very warm Tuesday morning, the children in Year 1 and 2 worked outside with 
Mrs Bell to complete their adventure challenge. The children would normally compete 
against other schools at St Peters at Brotton, but due to the restrictions Mrs Bell 
still organised a fantastic fun and active day for the children on our own site. The 
morning involved team work, resilience, a few water bombs and lots of laughter. 

Parent consultations 

Week Beginning Monday 5th October  

Autumn consultations will be a 10 minute phone call with 
your child’s teacher. Please check your e mails early 

next week for more information and to book your time 
slot. 

 

School Photographs Monday 2nd November 

School photographs will still go ahead this year. Unfor-
tunately we wont be able to book any family photo-

graphs but all pupils will have an individual photo and a 
photograph with any siblings who are in school.  

Punctuality  

Please could I remind everyone about sticking to the 
staggered start and finish times to avoid year group 

bubbles coming into contact with each other.  Nursery 
and Reception children finish at 2.55pm and MUST be 
collected first. Key Stage One children finish at 3pm 
and KS2 doors open between 3 pm and 3.05pm. ALL 

parents must then leave the site promptly and remem-
ber to maintain social distancing. Thank you.  

Macmillan Donations 

Covid 19 and the social distancing rules might have cancelled 
our annual coffee morning but it didn’t stop the generosity of 
our Lingdale families and staff. HUGE thank you to everyone 
who donated this morning. We will post a total on the flyer and 
facebook page next week.  

“TOGETHER WE CAN REBUILD LIVES” 

 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Being an Impressive Rockstar  

Aela K —Mrs Jones 

Leighla S -Miss Stonehouse 

Rosie J-Mr Fairbridge 

Noah D-Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award– Logan Gowland  

 

Star Explorer for Miss Schumm is Willow G  

 

 

Friday 25th September 2020 


